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To: Campus Community

I am happy to announce the addition of Lynette Phillips, Associate
Counsel, to the Stony Brook family.

Lynette previously was employed in the Education Unit of the Office
of the Attorney General in New York City and at the law firm, Piper
Marbury Rudnick & Wolfe. Her area of expertise is employment and
commercial litigation. She also has experience in the negotiation of
contracts and advising clients in the public, private and nonprofit
sectors.

Lynette is a graduate of the University of Maryland School of Law,
with a B.A. from The Johns Hopkins University.



